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March 6, 2024 

BY EMAIL AND RESS 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) Application for Leave to Construct – 
Waasigan Project Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0198 

Hydro One is requesting a two-day extension to file its reply submission that would have otherwise 
been due by 4:00 pm today March 6, 2024 , in accordance with Procedural Order No. 4.  

Hydro One is respectfully requesting an extension to file its reply submission by this Friday, March 
8, 2024. Hydro One is making best efforts to complete and file its reply, however an additional 
two days will be required to finalize the submission. 

An electronic copy of this letter has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic 
Submission System. 

Yours truly, 

McCarthy Tétrault LLP 

 

Per: 

Gordon M. Nettleton 
Partner | Associé 
 
ec: Reena Goyal, McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
 Joanne Richardson and Andrew Flannery, Hydro One 

All registered parties 


